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Naramata Community Slow Dinner A Huge Success

Editor

On Sunday afternoon, around one hundred and eighty community members and their relatives and friends attended the first annual community Slow Dinner at Naramata Centre's beach.

Organized by Naramata's Cittaslow group "Naramataslow", the dinner was designed to raise awareness of the bountiful harvest we are all lucky enough to have access to in this incredible part of the world and to create conversations around Naramata’s designation as a Cittaslow Community. In 2010, the Regional District of Area E, commonly known as Naramata was only one of 2 communities in Canada to receive the Cittaslow designation. 


The premise of the event: a pot luck community dinner using as much locally sourced produce as possible to accompany a locally raised roast pig and locally produced wine.

The results were stunning.. An array of salads the likes of which I have never seen before along with desserts and preserves all made from local fruits and vegetables. The community gathering together on Thanksgiving weekend to share a meal seemed so natural and although it was a little chilly we were all thankful there was no rain.

Preceding the dinner was a tasting of locally produced wine in which guests were challenged to identify differences in wines made from the same varietal. The differences in Naramata's terroir along with each winemakers individual style resulted in a varied array of flavours.

Entertainment for the event was provided by Yanti and Sax Among Friends.

Miranda Halladay of the Naramataslow group said the response to the event was overwhelming. "We would love to make this an annual event and will look to how we can increase the numbers and include more of the community net year."
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